
20th 
March 
2024 

MAES EBBW SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER  
Dear Parents & Guardians 

Please remember that tomorrow, Thursday 21
st
 March, is the pupils last day in school before Easter. 

It is the school Disco on Thursday 21
st
 March starting at 5pm. We will finish the term with an evening 

of dancing! If you have not already purchased your tickets then these can be purchased on the door 
tomorrow. 

We look forward to seeing you again on Tuesday 9
th

 April, which is the pupils first day back. 

 

Have a lovely Easter break 

Points of interest 

Disco on 21st March 

Last day in school for pupils 

will be Thursday, 21st March. 

Pupils return to school on 

Tuesday, 9th April 

Tomorrow – Thursday 21
st
  March is 

World Down Syndrome Day 

We encourage you to wear noticeable socks! 

Believe it or not, socks help us to get peo-
ple talking. And this is just what we want 
on World Down Syndrome Day (WDSD), 

celebrated each year on 21 March. 

All you need to do is choose some socks that 
are going to get noticed - they might be mis-

matched socks or your craziest and most colourful socks, whatever takes your fancy! 

Welsh word of the week  

Welsh Word of the week is “Amser Cartref”  

(Home time).  The sign for Home time is on Seesaw. 

DATES 

Last day in school for pupils 

will be Thursday, 21st March. 

Pupils return to school on 

Tuesday, 9th April 

May 6th bank holiday—school 

closed. 

27th-31st May—Half Term—

school closed 

 

PARENT GROUP 

On Wednesday, 10th April, our parent group will be 

held on our main site and Andrew Jones MSI 

(SENCOM) will be in attendance.  He will be here to  

answer any questions you have around visually/hearing 

impairments.  Please come along 9.30am—11.00am.  

Hope to see you then. 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flotsofsocks.worlddownsyndromeday.org%2Fpages%2Fabout-world-down-syndrome-day&data=05%7C02%7CMortaliE%40newportschools.wales%7C07ee6da4d68f4134274f08dc48cb27a5%7C4f3f0e52b734416494091b601d147993


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tickets are selling really well for this fundraising night of entertainment.  However 

there are 2 tables left so be quick if you would like to attend. If you require tickets 

please contact Janine Spencer on 07399477093.  Tickets cost £50.00 each, which       

includes a 3 course meal, live music and lots more.  All monies raised will help to     

purchase specialised light sensory and light room equipment for our pupils at Maes 

Ebbw School.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are always very grateful to anyone raising funds for our pupils.  It is very much     

appreciated and helps enable us to purchase expensive, specialist equipment for the 

pupils. 


